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Subject:  FE Docket No. 14–179–LNG
ATTENTION: Larine Moore
U.S. Department of
Energy (FE–34), Office of Oil and Gas
Global Security and Supply, Office of
Fossil Energy, P.O. Box 44375,
Washington, DC 20026–4375

·         I am an impacted citizen and will be impacted by the regional environmental degradation, impact on
 gas/electric rates, and impact on grid reliability, that will result as a consequence of this project.  As a citizen I will
 also be adversely affected by the change impacts of this project.  I am opposed to this project.

This project is not in the public interest.  This permit application must be evaluated
 based on the full life cycle of the gas from extraction, processing, transportation,
 shipping, liquefaction, re-gasification, and consumption. 
Pat Larson - , Orange, MA 01364  -
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